

September 2025



Let's Talk - here are some tips to support communication and language. Go and explore an outside space, either a walk around the village, visit the forest or simply spend time in your garden. Talk about what you can see, look for things which are hidden and encourage ideas of wonder. "I wonder why..."

"I wonder how..."

Welcome back to F1! It is lovely to see so many familiar faces back at school with lovely stories about their time at home this summer.

A huge welcome to the children beginning their school journey. What an exciting time ahead!

We would like to give a huge welcome to our new member of staff in F1; Miss Hood.

If you have any concerns or questions, please feel free to have a chat with a member of the F1 Team. You are also welcome to send an email: rhart@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk



The texting service is an easy way for parent and carers of children aged 0-19 years to confidentially ask for help about a range of issues, such as:

- feeding and nutrition
- child development
- parenting advice
- emotional health and wellbeing
- behaviour difficulties
- family health

King Edwin Primary School

Foundation One Newsletter

Uniform

Our Little Cubs look so smart and 'grown up' in their uniform, it is lovely to see. We would love to return any missing items back to you. Please label everything including shoes, cardigans and water bottles.



Log in details

Over the next few weeks, you will be getting log in details for Tapestry. This platform is used for sharing "wow" moments from school and special moments from home.

Newsletter

Harvest Festival

We will be visiting the Nightingale Care Home for a Harvest Festival singalong. We would love a few adult helpers for this walk.



Our Unit of Learning

We are starting our term getting to know our Cubs and their families. Our unit of learning is "Who am I?" We will be looking at what we were like as babies, who is special to us and using our senses to explore the world around us. We will be looking at familiar and unfamiliar things. Please upload a family photo onto Tapestry.



Forest School

Our Forest School sessions will begin in a few weeks and will take place every Monday. Children need to come to school wearing suitable clothes and footwear bringing a change of shoes for after.



Reading diaries have been sent out this week. Please write any bedtime stories you have read together and any books which your child has shared. We will collect these in on a Tuesday to inform you of the book we are reading in School and to participate in the School Reading Challenge.

There is space in the reading diary to display stickers your child has achieved and to record log in details for Doodle Maths.

Dates for diary

Monday 22nd September

Forest School will begin

Week of 7th October

Visit to the Nightingale

Friday 17th October

Last day of school

Monday 3rd November

